
 
 

SECTION 1 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

EMERGENCY ROAD AND BRIDGE REPAIR PROJECT FOR 

THE WALTHALL COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

PROJECT NO. ERBR-74(01) 

SAULS ROAD 

WALTHALL COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE OF INTENT Project No. ERBR-74(01) Walthall County, MS.  The Board of 

Supervisors of Walthall County, MS are planning a Bridge Replacement Project to replace Bridge No. 

SA7400000000108 on 0.041 miles of Sauls Road over McGee Creek in District Four.  This project is funded by a 

special fund created by the Mississippi Legislature known as the Emergency Road and Bridge Repair Fund.  Bids 

will be opened in public and read aloud on April 22, 2020 at 10:00 AM, CST in the Walthall County Supervisor’s 

Board Room, 200 Ball Ave. in Tylertown, MS.  Plans and Specifications are on file in the office of the Walthall 

County Board of Supervisor’s, Tylertown, Mississippi.  Plans and proposals may be secured upon payment of 

$100.00, which is not refundable, from the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, 

MS 39429.  Project information is also available on the website of the Mississippi Office of State Aid Road 

Construction under the “Bid Calendars” tab.  Project details and documents may also be viewed and/or obtained on 

the website of the Engineer of Record, Jeff J. Dungan, P.E. of Dungan Engineering, P.A. located at 

www.dunganeng.com.  The Board of Supervisors hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that 

minority business  enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids and will not be discriminated against 

on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in consideration of the award.  Larry Montgomery, President, 

Walthall County Board of Supervisors. 
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